

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]

Cc: [REDACTED]

From: brice gordon

Sent: Mon 10/24/2011 1:59:30 PM

Subject: Cottage

Jeffrey

Karen and i will need to move out of the cottage this Wednesday 26th, I estimate that we should be able be moved back in on the 4th Nov
are you OK with this, or should we reschedule work.

--

Brice Gordon

Little Saint James

USVI
[REDACTED]